
Hage-Moussa, Vanessa

From: Halucha, Paul
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:19 PM
To: Hage-Moussa, Vanessa
Subject: Abbott

FYI

Abbott does have manufacturing in Canada for a range of testing products. That said, the COVID tests that we are
exploring purchasing are not currently manufactured in Canada. Something that we are engaging with them on is
interest/potential to ramp up Canadian production of COVID tests

Sent from my iPhone
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